Yellowstone River Ranch Landowners Corporation
Board members in attendance:  Dan O’Neil, Jerry Bichsel, Greg Holt, Dawn Wehunt, and Harold Riensche.  Meeting was also available by Zoom to members on line.

Minutes from meeting
March 31, 2025

President Dan O’Neil called the meeting to order at 10:00am.

Spring road work was discussed.  There are large pot holes on numerous areas of the roads with vehicles splashing through them.  The board is asking any residents that would like to go out and check the condition of the roads to be down at the entrance on Monday, April 7th at 9:30am.  From there vehicles will coordinate to drive around the ranch checking the roads.
A dues increase or possible special assessment was discussed to give YRR extra money for road maintenance.  There are a few residents behind on dues that will get letters reminding them to please get these caught up.
Dan will reach out to Jeremiah about new signs needed for areas where they are missing.  We will need someone to go around and check for missing/damaged signs and to make a list of what is needed.  Once a list is established, we will set a workday for volunteers to help put them all up.
Now that the weather is getting nice, we need to look at weed spraying. Cost for the year is usually around $4,000-$5,000.
Current legal issue is still ongoing and YRR is seeking all legal fees to be paid by the landowner.  There will be another meeting and if nothing is resolved this will probably end up in court.

Dan O’Neil adjourned meeting at 10:35.

